

ANUARY 20

CEDARCROFT HOME INC 202 S. COLLEGE STREET P.O. BOXI266 LEBANON ,TN 37088-1266 T.A. BRYAN- PRESIDENT JOHN BRYAN- VICE--PRESIDENT DAVID PENUEL- SECT./TRES. JAY WHITE--BOARD **LEONARD TYREE-BOARD** LARRY LOCKE-BOARD JOHNNIE CLAYBORN-**BOARD MEMBER EMERITUS** Phone- (615)449-0825Fax- 449-0022 Email—info@cedarcrofthome.org www.cedarcrofthome.org

Volume 12 Issue 1

The Cedarcroft Home, Inc. Board of Directors is pleased to welcome Rev. Larry Locke as our newest board member!

COO Peggy Zide welcomes Bro. Locke at the board Christmas party.













Once again the men's Christmas Play was a huge success and a highlight of our holiday season! Thanks to all who were involved, cast, crew and volunteers!



The Board of Director's & Administrative Staff enjoyed a nice holiday lunch while they strategize and plan for 2009.

January Birthdays:

Mike P. ~ Jan. 3 Nathan S. ~ Jan. 16 Michael D. ~ Jan. 18 Jimmy W. ~ Jan. 20 Joe R. ~ Jan. 22

Mack H. ~ Jan. 24

The Christmas Banquet was a wonderful, fun night in spite of the cold and rainy weather. We had good food, good fellowship and lots of fun!



The staff at Cedarcroft would like to say a special thank you to all who have so generously donated to our home this holiday season. We have been blessed beyond anything we could imagine! From those who gave cash donations, to those who gave gifts to

"adopted" residents, to those who came and hosted parties, those who donated food items, those who grilled & served Christmas dinner.... The list goes on and on! May God bless you abundantly in return!

> We wish you all a happy and prosperous 2009!





Cedarcroft Home, Inc. P.O. Box 1266 Lebanon, TN 37088-1266 Nonprofit Org. U.S. Postage PAID Lebanon, TN Permit # 126